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So much has been happening with the Palestinians and their new
friends in Washington. First, there was the announcement by
Linda Thomas-Greenwood, our ambassador to the U.N., that the
U.S. would be giving $15 million to the PA, presumably as a
token of American affection and esteem. No one mentioned that
this violated the Taylor Force Act, which prohibits American
aid to the Palestinians as long as the “Pay-For-Slay” program
continues. And it is continuing. But the Biden Administration
is so eager to lavish money on the Palestinians that it is
willing to take a chance that Congress won’t raise a fuss
about Taylor Force. And so far it hasn’t. To make matters
still worse, now the Biden Administration says it will send

https://www.newenglishreview.org/abbas-parliamentary-list-includes-terrorists-and-their-relatives/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/abbas-parliamentary-list-includes-terrorists-and-their-relatives/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/abbas-parliamentary-list-includes-terrorists-and-their-relatives/


another  $80  million  to  the  Palestinians.  That  constitutes
another, even bigger, violation of the Taylor Force Act. And
yet that news was met with the same inexplicable silence from
Congress. And while we are at it, we have a question for
Biden, Blinken et al. What exactly have the Palestinians done
to deserve having the spigot of American aid turned back on?
They did nothing. Absolutely nothing.

But it gets worse. Mahmoud Abbas has announced his list of
candidates for the Palestinian parliamentary elections that
are to be held on May 22. A report on that list is here:
“Report: Abbas’ Party List for Upcoming Elections Includes
Terrorists and Their Relatives,” by Benjamin Kerstein, 


